
ADDENDUM #3 
November 12, 2009 

RFP # 22-10 
Request for Proposals 

Engineering & Design Services 
Peirce Island Trails 

 
This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: RFP #22-10 Engineering & 
Design Services – Peirce Island Trails.        
 
The following question has been asked and answered. 
The question is bold and the answer is italicized. 
 
Question:  Will Planning Board approval be required for this project? 
 
ANSWER:  See Task 3, Permitting.  Note that the City typically does not exempt its own 
projects from local review and that the City's  Site Review Regulations and Zoning 
Ordinance (both the existing and the proposed) are posted on the City website under the 
Planning Department. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may 
subject a proposer to disqualification. 
 
End of Addendum #3 


